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drill s and to talk to the Safety group to look at some options that we may have.  To follow 
up, Janice Taggart asked if Sargent Jager was still planning to make a video to do the 
A.L.I.C.E training since just one person is doing the trainings.  That is currently unknown. 
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2. It has been asked by a department head since we are now USS, could an employee 
be given an award of some sort be given.  Answer: It would need to be part of a 
comp plan. 

3. Our picture will be November 5th.  This will be a group picture but there will also be 
an opportunity for individual picJ
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